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Mayor Fraser; 
 
As the Mayor of the Town of Linden in Guyana South America, I thank you for meeting with 
our Leadership Team in November.  As a follow up I would like to initiate a Sister City 
relationship with you as the Mayor of the Town of Purcellville.  The goal of this relationship is 
to foster collaboration amongst our two communities in the area of academic exchange, business 
and economic development, trade, comprehensive planning, governance, and faith-based 
ministries engagement.  In the few short months of our informal engagement, you have 
introduced us to the concepts of comprehensive planning, community engagement, economic 
development, and innovative utility infrastructure and asset management.  We look forward to a 
formal engagement based on mutuality of interest.  I have copied Jane Cahaly of Sister Cities 
International and Counsellor John Innis of the Embassy of Guyana to this email to make them 
aware of my goal to evolve our relationship to that of Sister Cities. 
 
Best Regards 
Mayor Arrindell 
 




